Dear Mr. -Blank-,

The time has come to officially announce the upcoming closure of the Powers Veterinary Clinic. This will take place at the end of this June, with our final day of operations being June 21st, 2024. We will continue serving you and your pets until then. 
As you likely already know, Dr. King has been contemplating and moving towards retirement for some time now. When Ashley and I took over ownership of Powers Veterinary Clinic, Dr. King had agreed to delay his retirement until his veterinary license expired in an effort to give us more time to find another veterinarian.  We are now a few months away from that expiration date and despite diligently searching for the last few years, we have had no success in finding a veterinarian to take his place.
While we will continue to provide care to your pets until that date, it is important that you establish with a new veterinarian to ensure continued care. Patient records for your pet(s) are available upon request and can be emailed directly to you or forwarded to the veterinarian of your choice.  Please contact us by July 1st by email (powersveterinary@gmail.com) or phone (906-498-2239) to let us know which option you choose.
We want to take this opportunity to wish Dr. King the very best in his retirement. I speak for all of us here at the clinic when I say that our years here have been filled with many rewarding experiences and memorable patients. We are sad to see this era come to an end but are grateful for the opportunity you have given to us to serve you and your pets. 


Respectfully,
Emily Thoune and Ashley Doyen
